
 

SEND Response to Covid-19 – Working with External Agencies  

  

When seeking support from external agencies, such as the Educational Psychology Service, 

Speech and Language Therapists, Sensory Impairment teams etc., written consent is 

required from parents/carers including a signature. Where this is not possible during school 

closures, written consent is obtained via email to the parent/ carer’s email address that is 

held on school file. Where a parent/ carer does not have an email address, verbal consent is 

obtained through a phone conversation with the SENDCO or SEND administrator and 

evidence is held on file.   


